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Employee Parking Riders and Stakeholders, 
SEA Employee Parking provides parking to SEA based airport employees on a 24/7 basis.  The 
program is open to all SEA tenants.  With 4,100 stalls, this lot will support 12,000 active parkers. The 
current number of active card holders for the North Employee Lot has exceeded this capacity.  Prior 
to the recent health emergency, this condition resulted in parker satisfaction concerns related to stall 
availability during peak demand periods.  

Nearly 90% of our North Employee Parking Lot card holders continue to utilize temporary access to 
the Public Parking garage during the current health crisis.  A return to normal operations is planned 
as conditions improve. This message is the first step of a continuing effort to keep our stakeholders 
informed and updated on the steps being taken as we return parkers to the NEPL.  

Limiting lot access to its capacity is essential to the provision of a safe and efficient facility and transit 
operation for our parkers. Access limitation will begin on 7/1/2020.  Additional adjustments will follow 
to include, but not be limited to employment verification to identify and remove current but ineligible 
parkers.   

To ensure a seamless service to eligible parkers, please scan the QR code below to update 
and refresh your EP Parking account profile and vehicle information or email us at 

employeeparking@portseattle.org : 

                 

Effective Wednesday July 1, 2020  
• North Employee Parking Lot (NEPL) access will be limited 12,000 

cardholders. 
• New applicants will be placed on a waiting list.  Approved access cards will 

be issued subject to available capacity. 
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